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Residents meeting and Country Blues music at St Winifreds Care
Home

Residents' meeting
On Wednesday 14 September we held our monthly residents' meeting at St Winifreds Care Home.

It was great to see so many residents in attendance and discussion topics included our food and recreation and well-being

activities.

Everyone cheerfully enjoyed biscuits from Heather's holiday and a cup of tea – it was a great bonding and social occasion.
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Music and refreshments
On Thursday 15 September we enjoyed entertainment from 'Country Blues' - our popular entertainers John and Ellie.

Our residents enjoyed the music and joined in playing their tambourines.

We served refreshments during the performance and everyone had a very enjoyable time.
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